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Office of Study Abroad .
and International Exchange fonvary 2 1958

Professor Hikoya Hayatsu
Director

International Student Center
Okayama University
Tsushima

Okayama 700-8530

via fax: 86-251-7927

Dear Professor Hayatsu:

Attached is the most recent version of our exchange agreement. I believe that we are rapidly
moving toward a final version and look forward to our being able to implement it. Once we
receive your final comments we will prepare the document for signatures.

Stony Brook anticipates a long and productive partnership with Okayama.

Sincerely,

Barbara S. Gilkes

Director

Study Abroad and International Exchange
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